
 

 

 

Date: July 05, 2022 

 

 

The Manager, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400001 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

 

Sub. : Receipt of Approval from the Reserve Bank of India (RBI) for the proposed (i) 

takeover or acquisition of control / change in shareholding of HDFC Credila 

Financial Services Limited exceeding 26% of the paid-up equity capital 

 

  

  
This is to bring to your notice that RBI has granted approval to HDFC Credila Financial Services 

Limited ( Credila) for the proposed (i) takeover or acquisition of control of  Credila and (ii) change in 

shareholding of Credila exceeding 26% of the paid-up equity capital, pursuant to the composite scheme 

of amalgamation of: (i) HDFC Investments Limited and HDFC Holdings Limited, wholly-owned 

subsidiaries of Housing Development Finance Corporation Limited(HDFC Limited)  into HDFC 

Limited and HDFC Limited, with and into HDFC Bank Limited, subject to compliance with terms and 

conditions specified therein.   

 

We further wish to inform you that the Scheme remains subject to various statutory and regulatory 

approvals.  

  

We request you to bring the above to the notice of all concerned  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

For HDFC Credila Financial Services Limited 

(Formerly known as HDFC Credila Financial Services Private Limited) 

 

 

 

 

Akanksha Kandoi 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 


